
 

           11th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you and your family had a good time over the holiday period.  It is lovely to see all the children 

and young people back at school. 

I wanted to let you know about some key dates that are coming up this half term and to take this 

opportunity to introduce myself to you all. I am really excited to join The Bridge Primary as Deputy 

Headteacher and to have the opportunity to work with the pupils, staff and families. I have worked at 

The Bridge Secondary for 11 years, and hope to draw on my knowledge and experiences to support 

staff and families in securing the best possible outcomes for our pupils.  

As you will know we have five inset days throughout the school year.  We have booked our next one 

for Wednesday 31st January.  There will be no school for pupils on that date.  I trust we are providing 

you with sufficient time to make alternative arrangements for this date. 

I also wanted to give you notice regarding this term’s parents’ evening, which will be held on 

Wednesday 7th February between 2.30pm and 6pm. Details for booking appointments will follow in 

due course, I look forward to meeting you all in person then. 

In the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Sharon Rabinarain 

Deputy Headteacher (Primary) 

The Bridge School 

 
 

 

 

 


